penDUX HIG 1000 Test 1

Total: /100

Main Words

1. passed(pass) to go past; move beyond

2. aggressive mean and unfriendly in one's actions

3. owned(own) to have or possess something, especially by law

4. gentle not intending to cause pain or trouble to other people or animals

5. single only one

6. bumped(bump) to hit against something by accident

7. returned(return) to go back or come back8. warned(warn) to tell of a possible danger

9. find to come upon after losing something and searching for it

10. deep having a lot of space below or behind a certain point

The script must be played at least three times.

A queen in Venice, Italy gave birth to a little girl with skin as white as snow and brown curly hair. The king and queen were very happy and named her Sally. However, the queen became ill and died two years after Princess Sally was born. Time passed and the king married a new queen. Unlike the other queen, the new queen was lazy and had an aggressive personality. She owned a fairy that could only speak the truth. Every time the queen asked the fairy, "Little fairy, who is the most beautiful in this whole world?,"

(Listen Carefully:_		
)

Time passed and Princess Sally turned 18 years old. She was very kind and gentle and all the animals in the palace liked Sally. Especially, the white pigeon and the little deer, they were Princess Sally's closest

On a day with a clear blue sky without a single cloud, Prince Daniel from the neighboring country of

Germany came to the palace in Italy for trade negotiations. Princess Sally was playing happily with the squirrels on the vast green pasture when she bumped into tall and handsome Prince Daniel. Both of them fell in love at first sight and sang love songs together.

(Listen Carefully:

One day, the queen asked her fairy the same question she always asked in order to reaffirm her beauty. "Little fairy, who is the most beautiful in this whole world?," she asked, "Princess Sally is more beautiful than you, my queen." the fairy answered.

(Listen Carefully:

Princess Sally ran away and soon became scared as she got lost deep in the forest. With her animal friends, however, she was able to find a shack made out of wood. As she stepped in carefully, she found 5 large beds, desks, and chairs. Princess Sally fell asleep on one of the large beds because she was very tired. When she woke up after a nap,

(Listen Carefully:

After the giants heard Princess Sally's story, the five giants decided to protect the beautiful princess. The

The queen, who thought that Princess Sally was dead, asked the fairy again "who is the most beautiful in this whole world?," but the fairy kept answering that Princess Sally was the most beautiful in this world. The queen planned a trick to kill Princess Sally with her own hands after she found out that the princess was still alive. The queen disguised herself as an old man and handed a poisoned peach to Princess Sally while the giants went out to the ocean to work.
(Listen Carefully:
One rainy day, a prince arrived at the shack. He was Prince Daniel from Germany, who had been looking for her even after returning to Germany. Prince Daniel kissed Princess Sally while in deep sorrow and with tears thinking that she was already dead. Then, Princess Sally woke up from her long sleep.
(Listen Carefully:
)

five giants and Princess Sally lived happily by singing and eating delicious food everyday.





Listen again and answer the questions below.

1. The queen wanted Sally dead because A. she misbehaved and dishonored the queen B. sally had killed the king C. the animals had followed her inside the palace D. the fairy said that Sally was the most beautiful in this world 2. Sally met Prince Daniel on(in) the					
A. orange desert	B. blue sea	C. dark hall	D. green pasture		
3. Prince Daniel had com A. trade negotiation	e to Italy for B. marriage	 C. vacation	D. war		
 4. What orders did the queen give to the hunter? A. She asked him to take Sally for shopping. B. She asked him to kill Sally. C. She asked him to teach Sally how to hunt. D. She asked him to play soccer with Sally. 					
5. Where did Sally get lost? A. deep in the forest. B. high in the mountains. C. deep in the dungeon. D. close to the queen's room.					
6. Who was surprised when they got home?					
A. the dwarfs B. the r	abbits	C. the giants	D. the fairies		
7. What did Sally eat that A. Apples B. Peac		deep sleep? C. Oranges	D. Carrots		
8. Daniel was crying because A. he was hungry B. he fell from his horse C. he thought that the princess was dead D. he lost his wallet					
9arrest A. The Prince/evil/Sally C. Sally/evil/prince	-	id thing B. The King/good/hunte D. Hunter/evil/Daniel	s to (the)		
10. In the beginning of the story, the King died because of sickness.A. True B. False					



Listening Exercise 2 Listen to the story, then fill in the blanks.

Exercise 1)	They ()()()() long hair.
Exercise 2)	The () of the daughters was the () () out of all of them.
Exercise 3)	Her name was Isabel. Isabel ()()()() in the world beyond the sea.
Exercise 4)	When Isabel sang, all the other mermaids and fish () ()()() to her song.
Exercise 5)	There was a large pasture ()()()() and each of the king's daughters had their own garden.
Exercise 6)	She made the whole garden in the ()() ().
Exercise 7)	She ()()() clam shells like stars and placed them around the sun.
Exercise 8)	Because of this, she could see the () sun even in the ()().
Exercise 9)	"The ocean is ()() than the sky," said one of the sisters to Isabel.
Exercise 10)	"It is more interesting to ()()()() () than to look at the stars.